
 
 

 
 

MONTCLAIR PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION 
TOWN HALL MEETING 

Wednesday, March 1, 2017 
7 p.m. at the MPOA Building 

 
 

TOPIC 
To discuss the status of the impending Spillway Project and to share 
information regarding the scope of the project and potential impact to 

the community.  
 

AGENDA 
 

I. Introduction/Opening Remarks 
 
II. Presentation by Buck Arvin (Lake Management Committee 

Chairman) 
 

III. Presentation by Ned Greene (Board Member, Precinct 3 
Representative) 
 

IV. Audience Questions 


